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MIAMI POLICE SEEK PUBLIC’S HELP 

IN IDENTIFYING BURGLARY SUSPECT  

Miami Police Burglary Detectives are requesting the public’s assistance in 

identifying the subject depicted in the “Need to Identify” flyer in connection with 

two separate burglaries reported in the Coconut Grove neighborhood. 

The first incident occurred on December 29th at approximately 1:15 a.m., around 

S. Shore Dr.  The victim reported that when they woke up, it was discovered that 

the screen to the window was missing and several household items, including 

silver and gold figurines stolen. 

Later the same day, on Tiger Tail Ave, another victim reported that their vehicle 

was stolen from the front of the home sometime during the midnight hour.   

Detectives have reviewed surveillance footage that depicts the subject pictured in 

the flyer and believe this individual may be responsible for additional crimes 

within the Coconut Grove neighborhood. 

Anyone with information or who recognizes the subject in the flyer is urged to 

contact the Miami Police Burglary Office at (305) 603-6030. 

Please broadcast the attached “Need to Identify” flyer.  

 

Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s 

Burglary Unit at (305) 603-6030. Those with information that wish to remain 

anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime Stoppers at (305) 471- TIPS 

(8477), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give a Tip” or Send 

a text message to 274637. Enter CSMD followed by the tip information and 

press send. 

 

http://www.crimestoppersmiami.com/

